2014/2015 Green Brook PTO Membership

Staff/Faculty/Administrator

The PTO is a national organization which unites parents and schools with the shared goal of excellence in education. The administrators, staff, and teachers of Green Brook Township are an essential and integral part of the Green Brook PTO. Our organization provides many wonderful programs for the children in our schools and provides funding for educational activities. You can help contribute to the success of these programs by joining the PTO and attending PTO meetings. Membership entitles you to vote on issues that arise at meetings as well as a PTO Directory. Membership is only \$5.00 annually for staff, faculty and administrators who do not reside in nor have children in Green Brook schools.

It's easy to join! Complete the form below and return it to your child's teacher in an envelope along with cash or a check payable to the GB PTO in the amount of \$5.00 for your annual dues. Forms and payment must be returned by 9/26 to be included in the directory. If you have any question, please email us at ptogreenbrook@gmail.com.

•	H to be included in our directory, but still receiv by of it, please check here.	'e a
	CONTACT INFORMATION: Print Clearly Please	
Name:		
Address:		
Email Address:		
Phone:		
School Where You Wor	k:	
Position:		
Subject/Grade:		